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May 14, 2009

Michael R. Cusack, President and CEO

Guidance In Giving, Inc.

225 Snedecor Avenue

Bayport, NY  11705

Dear Mike,

Thank you for the great work that you and your team did on the Diocese of Marquette

feasibility study and subsequent planning and preparation for a diocesan capital campaign!

Here in the Upper Peninsula we are accustomed to dealing with harsh winter conditions.  We

knew from the start that Guidance In Giving was willing to go the extra mile when your team

actually showed up, on time, for the feasibility study interview, despite the unfavorable travel

conditions that prevented other firms from being present.  Then, you wowed us with your

energy, enthusiasm, and very professional presentation that seemed to fit our unique situation

like a glove.  Perhaps the on-time arrival in bad weather was sheer luck, but we found your

commitment, professionalism and “can do” attitude to prevail throughout the study and

planning/preparation phases.  Thank you for that.

The feasibility study uncovered tremendous support for our case, but also some things that

needed attention before the diocese could embark on a successful campaign.  We appreciate

the candid and wise advice you provided to us in this regard.  We have been working diligently

on these items because, as Bishop Alexander K. Sample told our capital campaign committee,

“Failure is not an option.”  This seems to be the motto of Guidance in Giving as well.

I have every confidence that the Diocese of Marquette will proceed with a successful campaign

when the time is right.  In the meantime, I will be ending my employment with the diocese in

order to accept an amazing new job opportunity that God has placed before me.  It has been a

pleasure working with you and your staff.  Please feel free to call on me if I can assist you or

your firm in any way.

Best regards,

Terri Gadzinski

Development Director




